January 19, 2010 minutes (for website)

Meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm.  Meeting notes from January 12, 2010 were approved.
A financial report was handed out.  No new bills.  No new income.
No formal response has been received on the letters that were sent to Hi Power and United Oil and Gas.
The Wild about Wheels event is set for March 20 and 21, 2010.  Volunteers are going to be needed to help with manning the door, security, set-up, etc.  As of this date we are not sure how many cars will be on display from each club.  Discussion was held on having an area for race cars that are for sale.  There will be a minimal charge for displaying race cars that are for sale.
The possible dates of the mall show were discussed.  At this time no date has been scheduled.
Lindsay will see about getting more t-shirts in certain sizes so they can be for sale at the upcoming events.
Minutes will now be posted to the website.  Deb will make contact with Matt Odermann to get this posted.
The bonding of board members was discussed.  Further discussion will be held on this issue.
The By-Law committee has met.  They hope to have some changes available for vote by the general membership at the Wild about Wheels show.
Discussion was held about the need for volunteers.   A request for volunteers will be posted to the website.
The World of Outlaws even is scheduled for August 20 and 21, 2010.
The next meeting will be Tuesday, January 26, 2010.  Meeting was adjourned at 8:43 pm.
